
 

 

 

 

As survivors of the Great Hanshin Earthquake, 

let’s help out the victims of the Noto Peninsula 

Earthquake! 
With the cooperation of private companies, Hyogo Prefecture along with the Hyogo 

Prefectural Assembly and four local organizations have set up the “Hyogo Prefecture Committee for 

Soliciting Donations for the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake” to gather donations to help victims. 

After the Great Hanshin Earthquake, we learned the importance of helping others as we 

received a great deal of support from other parts of Japan and abroad. As survivors of such a 

large-scale disaster, we would like to ask you for your kind support. 

Donation Period January 4 (Thu.) to April 30 (Tue.), 2024 

How to Donate Please send a bank transfer to the account 

below or put in a designated donation box. 

Bank Account：SMBC Bank 三井住友銀行 

ヒョウゴケンチョウシュッチョウジョ（兵庫県庁出張所） 

   普通 ３２９４６０２ 

名義：令和６年能登半島地震兵庫県義援金募集委員会 
 

 There are no bank transfer fees if done from a SMBC bank counter, ATM or online banking 

(except from corporate internet banking). 

 If you have difficulty using the ATM, please see the nearest SMBC bank counter 

 Donations are expected to be eligible for specific tax deductions for donations. 

 Donation boxes are located at Ashiya City Hall’s North Wing Reception Desk  

and the lobbies of Hyogo Prefectural’s Office #1-3. 

 If you would like to apply to receive a receipt, please access this QR code 

 or the link below for Hyogo Prefecture’s official website. 

（*Receipts are not available for donations placed in donation boxes）  Scan here→ 

Online：https://www.e-hyogo.elg-front.jp/hyogo/uketsuke/form.do?id=1704276367071 

Use of Donations: To support victims of the Noto Peninsula Earthquake  

Inquiries:  

2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 
Accepting donations for disaster relief 

Ashiya Public Relations and International Exchange Section 

Email: kokusai@city.ashiya.lg.jp Tel: 0797-38-2008 


